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Victoria scopes potential growth in hydrogen technologies 

The Victorian Government has released its Green Hydrogen Discussion Paper. The paper is designed to inform 
the Victorian Hydrogen Investment Program (VHIP) that assesses the potential for green hydrogen 
technologies to grow. Victoria plans to be at the forefront of the transition to clean energy by supporting 
emerging energy industries. 

Australian Hydrogen Council CEO Fiona Simon congratulated the Victorian Government for its efforts to build 
a green hydrogen plan for the state. 

“Victoria has a great opportunity to maximise the benefits that renewable technology has to offer for the 
environment and the economy. 

“We look forward to contributing to the Green Hydrogen Discussion Paper and working with the Victorian 
Government to develop its hydrogen plans for the future." 

A consultation process has opened today 21 November and closes on 5 February 2020. For more information, 
visit the Victorian Government website here https://engage.vic.gov.au/vhip. 
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